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Please consider supporting the European Vision 2020 Fund 

 
 
Dear European Brothers and Sisters,  

I would like to express my deep appreciation to all of our European Brothers and Sisters who have so 
generously contributed to the European Vision 2020 Fund over the last 15 months since it was launched 
in September 2013. During that time you have voluntarily donated some 33,000€ to the fund. 

Of this 22,000€ remains in reserve, while about 9,500€ was spent to support the European Tour made 
by Rev. Young-hwi Kim and 1,500€ to support the 50th Anniversary Celebrations of the German 
Unification Movement in Neumühle, Bad Camberg at Pentecost time.  

 

 
 
I would like to remind those of you who already donated and to inform those of you who may not be so 
aware of this initiative that the European Vision 2020 Fund is still there as a vehicle for you to offer your 
voluntary support to projects on the European level.  

 This appeal is to any of you who are able to make a donation, however large or small, during 
the coming period through to 2020.  

 This could be made as a regular monthly contribution, or a once a year donation, or even as a 
one-time or irregular donation.  

 Please understand that any such contribution would be in addition to (not instead of) our 
fundamental responsibility to tithe to our local FFWPU community.  

 



As you know the purpose of Vision 2020 is to  build a nationwide foundation to welcome True Parents in 
Korea, Japan, the United States and 20 strategic and 20 providential nations by 2020, marking the 100th 
anniversary of True Father’s birth, the 77th anniversary of True Mother’s birth and 60th anniversary of 
True Parents’ Holy Wedding. 
 
Here in Europe we currently have one strategic nation (Albania) and six providential nations (Germany, 
UK, France, Italy, Switzerland and Austria) and all nations are charged with the task to move forward in 
establishing Cheon Il Guk in their country.   
 
Among the projects we would currently like to support are: 

 Vision 2020 projects on the European level and in strategic and providential nations 
 The North Korea Medical Aid Project, transporting medical aid, which opens hearts and 

contributes to an atmosphere supportive of Korean re-unification 
 Enabling European Leadership Conferences and Projects (by UPF, WFWP and FFWPU) which 

promote ‘One Family under God’ and the ‘Peaceful Ideal World’ True Parents advocate 
 Supporting Divine Principle Education in Europe 
 Inviting Elders and Educators to Europe (e.g. Rev, Young Hwi Kim and others)   
 Funding European level responses to requests from True Parents  

 
To register as a contributor to the Vision 2020 Fund and to donate please go to the link on our 
European website https://sites.google.com/a/europeanoffice.net/uc-europe/donations . 
 
Be assured that any amount you can contribute, however large or small, will be received with deep 
gratitude and appreciation.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Rev. Young Shik An 
Regional President FFWPU Europe   
 


